
 
 

       Cir no: HBT ATH / AC GR/12/23-24                                                                          Date: 20.06.2023 

 

                                                                      

                                                               TRADITIONAL COSTUME DAY 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

Traditional costume Day is an opportunity for all of us to embrace diversity and celebrate each other’s 

Cultural backgrounds. Keeping this in view Habitat School, Al Tallah is organizing a ‘Traditional 

Costume day’ for the students of Grades 1 to 4 on Friday, 23rd June 2023. 

You are requested to send your wards in a Traditional attire associated with any culture of the world. 

Students can come in any decent colour dress if they don’t have a traditional costume. 

It would be a pleasure if you could send healthy homemade food to share with their Classmates.       

 

 

 Regards 

 

 
 

         PRINCIPAL 

  Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 

 

 

 

    


